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July, 1 2023

Dear Trading Pin Club President, 

As you know the LITPC Youth Scholarship Program will provide a US$2,500 scholarship for a graduating senior who 
is the child or grandchild of a Lion, Lioness and/or Leo Club member. We feel the most important aspect of the Youth 
Scholarship is that it will help young people pursue their education and follow their dreams. 

In order to be successful, the Youth Scholarship Program needs the help and support of all pin trading clubs and areas 
without a pin trading club. This is another opportunity to demonstrate that pin traders are “Lions First”. Teamwork has 
always been the hallmark of the pin trading family, and with that in mind, the enclosed guidelines will help you promote 
the program and distribute information and applications. 

It is only by working together that we can continue a very special program to help young people and, hopefully, 
establish a program for future Lions. Your involvement is essential and we need your time and effort to make the 
program work. The Scholarship Committee is open to any suggestions of help to improve the program. Thank you for 
your cooperation and know that we appreciate it. 

The Scholarship Guidelines, Application Form and Acknowledgement form can be found on the LITPC web site at the 
following URL. www.litpc.org 

Gene English, PDG 
President Lions International Trading Pin Club 


